
Dear parents/carers 

It has been another busy week at All Saints. On Wednesday, we welcomed our school advisor Mike Smit into 

school. He very much enjoyed his tour of the classes and commented on the exceptional behaviour and calmness 

of the school.   

Sporting events have taken off this week with 

the first of our Wednesday night competitions. 

This week it was the turn of our year 1 and 2 

pupils, who took part in a football tournament 

at Harrogate High School. For some of our pupils 

this was the very first school competition and 

Miss Brown was very pleased with the positivity 

they showed throughout. Well done! On 

Thursday, we had a visit from Martial Arts 

teacher Oliver Saunderson who delivered a 

workshop with Jupiter Class and celebrated the 

success of one of his students Hari.   

Have a lovely weekend 

Mrs Honey 
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 Reception/Key Stage 1 PHONICS WORKSHOP  

Tuesday 1st October:  2:45pm—3:30pm 

Miss Brown and Mrs Anderson will be running a 

phonics workshop for all parents with children in 

Mars or Saturn Class.  It is important that parents are 

able to effectively support their child with phonics 

and early reading.  Please come along to this session 

to learn more about how we teach phonics as well as 

the preparation needed 

before the Year 1 

phonics test. 

 



 

Upcoming Events: 

Tuesday 1st October: Phonics workshop 

Friday 11th October:  Individual Photographs 

Wednesday 16th October:  Saturn Class ‘Alfresco Learning’ 

Wednesday 16th October:  Mars Class to Born of the Forest 

Thursday 17th October:  Harvest Supper at All Saints Church 

Monday 21st October and Tuesday 22nd October:  Parent Consultations 

CLASS SHARING ASSEMBLIES  

Saturn Class: Friday 8th November 3pm 

Mars Class: Friday 15th November 3pm 

Jupiter Class: Friday 22nd November 3pm 

Sun Class: Friday 29th November 3pm 

Reader of the week:   

   

Our Values Certificates were awarded to:  

Mars Class: Wilf for kindness  

Saturn Class: Eloise for kindness and friendship 

Jupiter Class: Hari for responsibility 

Sun Class: Bea for a positivity and perseverance 

Congratulations to all our certifi-

cate winners this week! 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE! 

Wednesday 4th December: Panto-

mime 

Tuesday 10th December: Nativity 2pm 

and 5:30pm at All Saints Church 

Thursday 12th December: Christmas Extravaganza at 

All Saints Church 5:30pm  (further details to follow…) 

Thursday 19th December: Christmas Parties 

Friday 20th December: Carols around the tree 

 

Writer of the week:  

Margot for showing such a positive attitude towards 

learning her phonics. 
Vaughan for an enthusiastic and  

mature attitude towards his 

reading. 

All Saints Church Service  

Sunday 22nd September—Parish Eurcharist 11am, 

refreshments from 10.30am  


